
From: Dunne, Brian 
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2012 4:05 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Cc: Dunne, Brian 
Subject: RE: NATO Hotel Rooms 

Hi Steve -  
  
Per the emails below from Commissioner Boone and yourself, I am confirming that I had overnight 
accomodations provided by the NATO host committee in support of working the events at the Cultural 
Center on Sunday May 20th, 2012. 
I stayed at the Fairmont Hotel, 200 North Cloumbus Drive the night of Saturday May 19th, 2012.  
The only documentation I received was an invoice for local telephone charges, which I paid.  
  
If you need any further information please let me know.  
  
  
  
Brian Dunne 
Director of Building Services 
City of Chicago - Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events 
Chicago Cultural Center 
78 East Washington Street, Room 350 
Chicago Illinois 60602 
brian.dunne@cityofchicago.org 
312.744.1604 Office 
312.617.6921 Mobile 
312.742-0063 Fax 
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